
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our ref: RBe/Chi 

 

 

28 February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

It is with deep regret that I have to inform you that Mrs Furniss will be leaving Maltby Redwood at Easter to 

allow her more time to with her young family. Mrs Furniss has been at Maltby Redwood for a number of years, 

and we are very sad to see her go but understand her desire to spend more time with her family.  

 

From Monday 15th April we will be welcoming Mrs Smith to #teamRedwood to jobshare alongside Mrs Hall, 

with Mrs Smith working Monday, Tuesday and Wednesdays and Mrs Hall continuing Wednesdays, Thursday 

and Friday. The last day of work for Mrs Furniss will be Wednesday 27th March.  

 

We would like to take this opportunity to once again thank Mrs Furniss for her time and dedication to our 

children and wish her all the best for the future. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mrs R Berry 

Principal 


